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Newsletter


If you would like to include an article for publication in the Newsletter, please send your entry to the Editor at � HYPERLINK "mailto:littlesnoringpc@googlemail.com" ��littlesnoringpc@googlemail.com� 





Little Snoring Parish Council


Little Manor, Thursford Road


Little Snoring, NR21 0JN


     Tel: 01328 822366


� HYPERLINK "mailto:littlesnoringpc@googlemail.com" ��littlesnoringpc@googlemail.com�





Members of the public are invited to attend the Parish Council meetings. The next meeting is on Monday 8 May 2017 at 7.30 pm in the Community Room  APrish noringpc@ggoglemail.comhower for the NEwsteads ming��������������������������������������������������������������on the Playing Field.








SCARECROW WEEKEND


Same theme and time as Flower Festival – 


Norfolk Life 14 – 16 July 2017


� HYPERLINK "http://littlesnoringprimary.easysearch.org.uk/redir/image.php?url=&s=scarecrow&ti=&app=aW5mb3NwYWNlZXN2Mg%3D%3D&spl=0&result=%3D%3D" \t "" �� INCLUDEPICTURE "https://tse4.mm.bing.net/th?id=OIP.oAym8VnrYKI3NPQ2Ot60VQDbEs&pid=Api" \* MERGEFORMATINET ����


Would you like help constructing your scarecrow?


Come and join a Scarecrow-Making afternoon on Saturday 1st July at 2.00 pm in the Community Room on the playing field.  


Bring either old pyjamas or shirt and trousers to make the body.  


Contact Margaret on 822157 so she can make a head for your scarecrow and to book a place.








Views expressed in this publication are not necessarily those of the Editor or the Parish Council.














Annual Parish Meeting


at 7.30 pm on Monday 8 May


in the Community Room on the Playing Field


The Annual Meeting is for all parish electors. It is an opportunity to share with the whole of the village what various groups have been doing throughout the year, to celebrate achievements and involve others for future activities. 


Everyone Welcome





























The Parish Council website: � HYPERLINK "http://littlesnoringparishcouncil.norfolkparishes.gov.uk" �http://littlesnoringparishcouncil.norfolkparishes.gov.uk�





Little Snoring Good Neighbours


NEEDS MORE VOLUNTEERS!


A plea has come from the two stalwart members of the team for more volunteers to share the responsibility of manning the Good Neighbours’ mobile phone. Pat Riches and Mary Whayman have shared the responsibility of answering the phone, responding to calls and arranging assistance for the last few years. However they would really appreciate it if more people joined the team to ‘hold the phone’. It is feared that if no-one comes forward then the Good Neighbour’s Scheme in Little Snoring will come to an end, so please do consider volunteering. For more information or to register your interest please call the Good Neighbours on 07826 608 585 or email � HYPERLINK "mailto:littlesnoringpc@googlemail.com" �littlesnoringpc@googlemail.com�


For Help If you would like assistance for small jobs around the home and garden, need a lift to shops, chemist, hairdresser, just call Pat or Mary on 07826 608 585 to make arrangements in advance. Do leave a message and so that the Good Neighbours can get back to you. 











Little Snoring Toddler Play Group


�


Come and join us on Monday afternoons


1.30 – 3.15 pm during term time 


at Little Snoring Primary School


£3 per family (includes refreshments)


Contact Lesley Gurney on 07918 027092 or email � HYPERLINK "mailto:playvan@dioceseofnorwich.org" �playvan@dioceseofnorwich.org� 


  











�Little Snoring Pre-School has a textile collection with Bag2School for 9 am Tuesday 2 May. Collection Bags can be picked up from the Pre-School or black sacks can be used.  We can ONLY accept ‘good quality’ items for RE-USE. As well as raising vitally needed funds for our school, it also helps the environment by helping to divert unwanted textiles away from landfill. We will receive £500 per tonne or £0.50/kg (and £55 per tonne in recycling credits from the County Council) which will be a great boost for our fundraising. Please call Mandy on 07733144466 for more information.


  























St Andrew’s, Little Snoring


FLOWER FESTIVAL


�


Norfolk Life


14, 15, and 16 July: Flower Festival, Raffle, Quiz, Craft and Plant stalls


Children’s Art Competition


Anyone interested in helping with the organisation of the Flower Festival, doing a flower arrangement, baking cakes, stewarding or selling raffle tickets, please do contact Margaret Kennedy 01328 822157.


All the proceeds to go the St Andrew’s Church.


























Little Snoring Table Tennis Club


Congratulations to Little Snoring ‘A’ Table Tennis team. This season 2016/17 they have won the Fakenham & District Table Tennis League for the first time since forming six years ago. This follows on from the ‘B’ team’s success last year when they won the Handicap K.O. Cup. The ‘A’ team of David Foster, Chris Fuller, Steve Price, Steve Damms, Garry Crew & Mike Thornton remained unbeaten all season winning all their 16 matches and scoring 219 points out of a possible 240. 


Individually David Foster came top of the averages playing 33 games, winning 32, Chris Fuller came second playing 45 and winning 42 and Steve Price won 24 out of 27 games played.


Two teams should be playing again next season in the League and we are hoping to organise two or three practice sessions during the summer months at Snoring Primary School, where new players are always welcome. More details available from Chris Fuller � HYPERLINK "mailto:chrisfullersnoring@hotmail.com" �chrisfullersnoring@hotmail.com�


For further information on the Fakenham League see Facebook Page or website


� HYPERLINK "http://www.tabletennis365.com/fakenham" �www.tabletennis365.com/fakenham�  








The Parish Council website: � HYPERLINK "http://www.norfolkrcc.org.uk/wiki/index.php?title=Little_Snoring_Parish_Council" ��www.norfolkrcc.org.uk/wiki/index.php?title=Little_Snoring_Parish_Council�  











News from the Parish Council





New website for information about the Parish Council and other organisations in the village � HYPERLINK "http://littlesnoringparishcouncil.norfolkparishes.gov.uk" �http://littlesnoringparishcouncil.norfolkparishes.gov.uk�


Verge cutting


The Parish Council has decided to take on the cutting of the grass verges under delegated authority from the County Council. The Parish Council has arranged for a contractor to cut the verges twice a month between April and October at Bell Close, The Street (by the village sign), The Pastures, Thursford Road, Kettlestone Road, The Croft and Holt Road. Not all of these are official highway verges but for those that are the Parish Council will receive a rebate from the County Council. 


Playing Field


The same contractors, CGM, will be cutting the grass twice a month between April and October on the playing field and at the recreation area. The Parish Council has also arranged for pest control to deal with the moles on the playing field to make the area safe for all users and for the grass cutters.





The next meeting, which is the Annual Meeting of the Parish Council, is on Monday 8 May 2017 in the Community Room. It follows the Annual Parish Meeting which starts at 7.30 pm. Members of the public are welcome to attend





Two Vacancies


Following the resignation of Philip Hall and Linda Wash there are currently two vacancies on the Parish Council. If you would like to be considered for co-option do contact the Parish Clerk on 822366, email � HYPERLINK "mailto:littlesnoringpc@googlemail.com" �littlesnoringpc@googlemail.com� or talk to one of the councillors listed in the column on the left.


The Parish Council appreciates Phil and Linda's work while they were councillors and for their enthusiastic support of the community since they move here. Among other things they made great scarecrows for the festivals and have helped with stalls at primary school fetes. We can now see evidence of their hard work a couple of years ago planting daffodils and tulips at the approaches to the village.





A welcoming village


The village is looking cheerful this spring with banks of daffodils planted in the verges by volunteers in previous years. We appreciate those volunteers particularly at this time of year as well as all those who keep their garden fronts looking so good. Thank you for helping to keep the village a welcoming and pleasant place to live and visit.














